GENERAL SECRETARIAT

Directorate-General F Communication Transparency

Public Information Service

175 rue de la Loi 1048 Brussels BELGIUM

www.consilium.europa.eu/infopublic

Brussels, 4 June 2013

Mr. Kent G Anderson

E-mail: milmntec@btinet.net

Our ref.: 374

Dear Mr. Anderson,

On behalf of Mr. Van Rompuy, we wish to thank you for your letter of 30 April 2013, requesting support for your project, "Future-Future Country".

Although Mr. Van Rompuy is not able to reply personally to all the correspondence that he receives, we would like to assure you that your letter has been brought to his attention.

Furthermore, though the European Council very much appreciates your initiative, it does not dispose of a budget to support projects.

Meanwhile, on behalf of Mr. Van Rompuy, we wish you and your company every success in the future.

Yours sincerely,

The Public Information Service
DG F - Public Information Service
General Secretariat of the Council of the European Union
Tel.: +32-2-281 5650 Fax.: +32-2-281 4977
http://www.consilium.europa.eu/Infopublic

Disclaimer "The information provided has been prepared by the Public Information Service of the General Secretariat of the Council of the EU and may not be regarded as constituting an official position of the Council."